
COURTESY TRANSLATION

Brussels, 22nd July 2010.

Dear Speaker, 
Dear Colleague,

We are pleased to invite your Assembly to the  Conference of the Chairpersons of the 
Foreign Affairs committees (COFACC) that will take place in the House of 
Representatives in Brussels on 18 and 19 October 2010, as part of the parliamentary 
activities organized by the federal Parliament of Belgium during  the Belgian Presidency of 
the European Union.

Attached you will find the draft programme, the registration form and further practical 
information. Hotel bookings have to be made online via the website http://www.secure-
squatra.be.

We would be grateful if you could forward this invitation to the Chairperson of the relevant 
committee in your Assembly.

Yours faithfully,

Danny PIETERS
Speaker of the Senate

André FLAHAUT
Speaker of the House of

Representatives
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